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RSNC and South African Western Mounted Games Association 

 
Ranch Sorting National Championships Announces Official Affiliation with the South African Western 
Mounted Games Association (SAWMGA). 
 
Ranch Sorting National Championships (RSNC) is proud to announce an official affiliation with the South 
African Western Mounted Games Association (SAWMGA).  Both organizations share similar goals of 
providing a family oriented, competitive riding experience, and having fun for contestants of all ages.  
 
SAWMGA is the only official Western Mounted Games organization in South Africa that holds speed events 
similar to those held at a Gymkhana (non-contact games) and  cattle work events (contact events).  RSNC 
sanctioned Ranch Sorting, now will be part of the contact events that SAWMGA will offer at their shows.  
 
RSNC President, Dave Wolfe will be working closely with Chris Koch to introduce and promote the sport of 
Ranch Sorting in South Africa.  This alliance will further encourage and preserve the heritage and integrity of 
the ranching lifestyle, competitive riding experience not just in the United States but in South Africa as well.  
RSNC welcomes this opportunity and alliance with SAWMGA and looks forward to the growth of Ranch 
Sorting at an international level.   
 
For more information on the South African Western Mounted Games Association contact 
Chris Koch: chrisk@zippnorth.co.za or visit their website: http://sawmga.weebly.com/home.html 
 
What is Ranch Sorting National Championships (RSNC)? 
It is the mission of RSNC to lead the industry in developing and improving the sport of Ranch Sorting 
through affordability and a fair rating system.  Our goal is to preserve the heritage and integrity of the 
ranching lifestyle while providing a family oriented, competitive riding experience at the grassroots level. 
http://youtu.be/_u02WXrsdsU 
 
When was RSNC formed? 
RSNC was formally established in the spring of 2007 by horse enthusiasts who compete and participate in 
different equine events and who saw the potential for Ranch Sorting within the equine industry.   
 
What is the goal of RSNC? 
Our goal is to grow the sport to the largest equine sport in the nation. RSNC is helping contestants as a 
unified force to grow this sport, through exposure and national equine publications and media such as RFD-
TV and Horse TV.  We offer easy access to exciting competition for beginners, right up through the expert. 
75% of all the competitors coming to RSNC events are new to horse sport competitions. It’s so easy anyone 
who can throw a leg over a horse can have FUN and compete. Ranch Sorting allows everyone in the family 
to COMPETE, WIN and get the recognition and rewards that in most equine sports only the very top 
competitors receive. 
 
For more information contact: Ranch Sorting National Championships, PO Box 1, Wellington, CO 80549, 

Phone: 970-897-2901, Fax: 970-897-2921, Email: Info@RSNC.US, Web Site: www.ranchsorting.com 
 
###  
 
Media Contact:  Valerie Rodriguez, 775-397-5652, val@rsnc.us, www.ranchsorting.com 
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